
A $50 MILLION INVESTMENT 
FROM THE U.S. DEPARTMENT OF 
ENERGY WILL HELP PGE ADVANCE 
TECHNOLOGIES THAT ENABLE 
REAL-TIME MANAGEMENT OF THE 
ELECTRIC GRID

PGE awarded grant to 
accelerate and deploy  
grid edge computing

Investments in grid edge computing will help PGE 
maintain resilient grid operations during severe 
weather events and achieve progress toward our 
decarbonization targets. Grid edge technologies 
improve resilience, enable the integration of 
distributed energy resources, and maximize 
customer investments in home energy solutions.
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